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To whom it may concern, 
    Kindly note my absolute objection to the Qld Government's proposal to EXTEND the Emergency Bill 
until 31st October 2022. 
    My objections as a Qld citizen are based on the fact that data on the Omicron variant SHOW that this is 
no longer a terrifying disease which merits previous actions like lockdowns OR segregation of our society 
so that the 'unvaccinated' are prevented from access to facilities that the 'vaccinated' can attend.. HOUSE 
ridiculous is that segregation now when percentages of vaccinated are SO high & the vaccinated can 
transmit Covid 19's Omicron variant just as the unvaccinated can. 
   WHAT justification is there for extending the Qld government's emergency powers when there is NO 
longer an emergency? This government will lose all credibility if this goes through parliament. 
  My name is (Mrs)Robin Halliday 
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